Blog P6s

For Maths this week we have mainly been working on division where we have been learning how to divide with remainders. Also, we learned the names of different angles and we are now going to see if we can spot them in our houses! For Mental Maths we have been continuing to work on our subtraction skills and this week we learned how to partition.

Also we have started our new topic called Lights, Camera, Action. During this topic we get to make our own movies on the Ipads, learn about the history of movies and learn about writing scripts. We started doing our wall display in our classroom and worked in groups to start thinking about the plot of our movies. Some people have decided to go with popular fairy tales but with a twist. 

Throughout the week we have continued to practice for our P6 show Olivia. Amy has been working on ‘The Good Times’ and ‘I Want to be a Lady’ dances and we also practiced the London scene with people doing some tricks. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Katie - I liked when we got to write the story of Little Red Riding Hood as a play script.

Lily – I enjoyed mental maths this week as we learned how to partition and subtract quickly.

Ray – I liked putting speech marks in to the correct places on the Oliver extract because I have never seen Oliver and it helped me with the story. 
